
art scissors

savoury biscuits

washy tape

tdecorations

candles
tinsel

cakes & bakes

chutney

wrapping paper

crackers

mulled wine

Christmas pudding

Christmas biscuits

sparkling wine

chocolate

non-alcoholic drinks

I would like ________  raffle tickets (at £1 per ticket). I enclose £___________________
Cash, or a cheque made payable to BPSCA

Child’s Name ___________________________     Class ____________________________

Please return this slip and payment via your child’s book bag. Thank you.
Kind regards, Billingshurst Primary School Community Association (BPSCA)

... or another  
festive idea  

of your own!

website: www.facebook.com/BPSCA            twitter: @BPSCA_            email: bpsca@billingshurstprimary.org.uk 

Class Christmas 
 Tub Trug        Hampers

Your hamper 
contribution 
could be...

BPSCA Presents...

Following the great success of the  
Christmas hamper raffle last year, BPSCA  

are once again holding the Christmas ‘Tub Trug’  
raffle to raise much needed funds for our school.  
All pupils are asked to contribute one Christmas 

themed item towards their class hamper, a 42L ‘trug’ 
which the classes will be personalising. 

Once again, we’re giving a £50 prize to the class  
with the best hamper and your contribution can be  
as small or big as you want. Parents can even join 

together to give a larger contribution! 

Your teacher will have a list of festive ideas  
to sign up for so that we don’t all give the  

same thing, or you can add your own idea. (Please 
remember that any cakes or bakes can be in the  

trug for up to a week before the winner collects it.)  
Bring your contribution into your class between  
Monday 11th and Thursday 14th  December.

Raffle tickets to win one of the many huge hampers 
(not necessarily your own class hamper) are being sold 
at £1 per ticket using the slip below, via book bags or 
before school on the week of 4th to 8th December.  
The raffle will be drawn on Friday 15th December. 

The three best hampers will be kept back to  
raffle seperately at the Carols in the Carpark event 

on Monday 18th December.


